
Stormwater Committee Meeting 
February 21, 2024 at 2 pm 

79 Bouton, Lunch Room 
Meeting notes 

 
Attendees:  Paul Lewis, Chair  
  Tony Gonçalves  
  Joel Smith 

John Winter 
  Janet Andersen 
  Nadege Deseure-Plumridge     
  Ron Tetelman  
 
After introductions, the committee agreed to work on items required within 6 months. The committee made the 
following recommendations:  
 
Responsibilities and public contacts:  

Stormwater Program Coordinator:  Kevin Kelly 
Public contact point for IDDE, Construction, and Post-construction:  Kevin Kelly 
Public contact point for the SWMP plan comment and questions – Janet Donohue  

 
Janet will alert Janet Donohue that this is coming!   
 
Janet and Ron will plan to talk to Kevin Kelly upon his return. Kevin will also have to create an Enforcement 
Response Plan (ERP). He also has a number of responsibilities for IDDE, construction, and post construction 
actions. 
 
Mapping and highway 
John Winter was interested in getting access to the GIS system in the field for catchbasin and outlet monitoring 
and updates. Paul Lewis will schedule a meeting with Joe Cermele, Joel, John, and other people as available to 
discuss options. John will ask Westchester County for latest map with catchbasins and outfalls.  
 
Other miscellaneous items:  
Some grants are now available for vacuum trucks. Ask state for expansion of grant categories to cover street 
sweepers.  
Mapping grants – see if they will cover tablets for field use.  
Need to find the forms used for catch basin inspection reporting.  
Jan will send out links to permit and other info.  
Town Codes likely to need updates. 
 
Next meeting:  Full committee agreed to meet on March 20, 2pm, at the same location.  


